From: Hancox, Emma

Sent: 04 April 2022 15:33
To: Development Control team
Subiject: RE: Further Information (Regulation 25) - Land at Lea Castle Farm, Kidderminster, Worcestershire -

Ref: 19/000053/CM

Dear Steve,

Thank you for re-consulting us on this scheme. | have no further comments to make and refer you to previous my
comments on the scheme in my letter dated 16th March 2020 with regards to the advised programme of archaeological
works, and email correspondence dated 14th December 2021 in regard to the restoration of the estate wall and
suggested condition wording to ensure that occurs.

Kind regards,

Emma

EmmaHancox

County Archaeologist

Worcestershire Archive and Archaeology Service
Worcestershire County Council

The Hive, Sawmill Walk, The Butts, Worcester, WR1 3PD
Tel: 01905 844824

From:Development Control team <DevControlTeam@worcestershire.gov.uk>

Sent:17 March 2022 10:42

To:Hancox, Emma <EHancox@worcestershire.gov.uk>

Subiject:Further Information (Regulation 25) - Land at Lea Castle Farm, Kidderminster, Worcestershire - Ref:
19/000053/CM

Dear Emma,



Following the consideration of the comments that were received on the application and Environmental
Statement, the Mineral Planning Authority wrote to the applicant on 27 January 2022 requesting further
information in respect of the Environmental Statement. On 2 March 2022 the applicant wrote to Worcestershire
County Council submitting the requested further information in relation to the Environmental Statement regarding





